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Hi Sam,
 
NZTA wish to withdraw the submission point listed below. Please advise Auckland Council and any other interested parties of this.
 
Please note that this request applies to this submission point alone.
 

 
Please get in touch if you have any queries on this.
 
Regards
 
Evan
 
 
Evan Keating / Principal Planner – Environmental Planning (Auckland/Northland)    
Poutiaki Taiao – System Design
P/ 9 953 5544 / M 64 21 343 172
E evan.keating@nzta.govt.nz / W nzta.govt.nz

Auckland Office, Level 5, AON Centre  
29 Customs Street West, Auckland, New Zealand 

 

 
This message, together with any attachments, may contain information that is classified and/or subject to legal privilege. Any classification markings must
be adhered to. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not peruse, disclose, disseminate, copy or use the message in any way. If you have received
this message in error, please notify us immediately by return email and then destroy the original message. This communication may be accessed or retained
by Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency for information assurance purposes.
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levan.keating@nzta.
2049.78 |Waka Kotahi govt.nz Reconsider the activity status of non-ancillary parking in the city centre (including the possible use of prohibited activity status) and amend if necessary.





